
DOROTHY MARGARET TOTMAN

Pauline , I’m so sorry to hear of Aunt Dot’s passing. Please give my condolences to Kitty and the rest of the family. She was a very
special lady.

Anne Dallos
December 21, 2017

Kitty, we're so sorry to hear about your sister. Please call if we can do anything. Thinking of you and your family.

Adrienne & Trevor Srigley
December 21, 2017


